
 

 

 

 

Planning Board 

May 7, 2018 

Town of Hanover 

 

The following minutes are from the Hanover Planning Board meeting held on Monday, May 7
th

, 

2018 in the Hanover High School prior to the Annual and Special Town Meeting.  

Planning Board Attendees: 

Present: Maryann Brugnoli, Ken Blanchard, Bernie Campbell, Meaghan Neville-Dunne, and 

Giuseppe Fornaro 

Absent: Rich Deluca and Jeff Puleo 

Others: Michaela Shoemaker, Acting Town Planner 

Maryann Brugnoli, Planning Board Vice-Chairman, called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. in 

the Hanover High School Cafeteria, Hanover, Massachusetts.  

Michaela Shoemaker, Acting Town Planner, informed the Board about updated plans between 

the Planning Board and the Affordable Housing Trust to look at housing stock as well as zoning 

bylaws, such as cottage/cluster zoning, in town. 

ANR Plan 1082 Broadway TPL-18-9: 

Jeff Hassett, Morse Engineering, presented the site plans to the Board.  The Board asked about 

the drainage pipe which it was stated will be broken during driveway construction.  Maryann 

Brugnoli made a motion to approve, Bernie Campbell seconded that motion and all others voted 

in favor. 

Maryann Brugnoli made a motion to close the meeting.  Bernie Campbell moved the motion and 

Ken seconded.  All others voted in favor.   

The Planning Board’s next meeting date was set for May 21
st
, 2017.    

The meeting was adjourned at 6:15 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted by: 

Michaela Shoemaker 

Acting Town Planner 


